
Norman Shpilsher ES-Min 

From: David Chernomordik ES-Mpk

Sent: Tuesday, April 20, 2004 5:02 PM

To: Norman Shpilsher ES-Min

Subject: FW: FCC question regarding G4

4/21/2004

Hi Norman, 
  
I think, she is right, the antenna installation guide is not what Tim is asking for. The info on the revised installation 
letter (actually it is the same as on pages 54-55 of the manual) may satisfy him. Let's try. Submit the letter, and 
we will see. Do not forget to submit a correspondence. 
  
David 
  
  
-----Original Message----- 
From: Caroline Yu [mailto:cyu@proxim.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 20, 2004 12:56 PM 
To: David Chernomordik ES-Mpk 
Subject: FCC question regarding G4 
 
David: 
  
As discussed over the phone, I believe the attestation letter is what the reviewer is looking for a change. He 
referred to a previous application. At the time, I had to modify the letter to add the specific wording. I forgot to 
copy it to the letter this time. Even though I said the same thing in other words, I guess FCC is looking for the 
same wording. 
  
We do not have separate manuals for the G4 installation only. The manual I submitted includes everything, 
including antenna installation. It's on page 54 and 55, which I extracted and copied in here. Please review. Still I 
believe the change being looked for is with the letter. 
  
Thanks 

Caroline Yu  
Regulatory Compliance Manager  
Proxim Corporation  
935 Stewart Drive 
Sunnyvale, CA 94085 
USA  

Phone:  +1 (408) 542-5323  
Fax:    +1 (408) 548-3889  
www.proxim.com  

  


